

JEN METZGER
County Executive

TIMOTHY B. ROSE, P.E., BCEE, QEP, M.P.A.

Acting Public Health Director

RE: Surveillance Sampling

Dear Mobile Home Park Owner/Operator:

Your water system(s) is classified as a community water system with a population of less than 1,000. One microbiological surveillance sample is therefore required per water system annually. Please note that the surveillance sample is in addition to your water system's normal sampling plan. Ulster County Department of Health staff will collect one surveillance sample during the course of the year.

<u>Surveillance water sample fee (required for each water system) is \$40.00. The water sample fee for your surveillance sample must be included with your application/permit fee payment.</u>

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact Timothy Rose at (845) 340-3031.